
WEDNESDAY 26TH JUNE 2024
The Aboretum was officially opened, to the public, in May 2001 by Her 

Royal Highness the Duchess of Kent, with the Armed Forces Memorial, a 

national monument to those who lost their lives on duty or as an act 

of terrorism since the Second World War, being dedicated 

six years later in 2007. Full of symbolism, the memorials and gardens 

are there to tell the stories of those remembered. 

On visiting, you will be fascinated by the wide range of memorials on site: 

some military, some for specific campaigns, some for 

emergency services, along with tributes for civilians.

For more information on the Land Rail or Guided Walks 

please ask at time of booking

Price per person - £27.00

Coach departs Staffordshire at 4.30pm for the return journey

NATIONAL MEMORIAL ARBORETUM


